Dear Fellow Members:

We are down to four weeks on Monday and, of course, that pseudo-Monday June
21st, but who's counting?

Town Meetings

If you live in the district, please attend your town meeting and vote for the school
budget. Get your neighbors and friends to join you.

Princeton - Saturday, May 15 at 10 a.m. - Thomas Prince Field - PASSED!
Holden - Monday, May 17 at 7 p.m. - WRHS Auditorium - PASSED!

Rutland - Saturday, June 5, at 6 p.m. - WRHS Auditorium - Date Correction
Sterling - Monday, June 14 at 5:30 p.m. - Sterling Airport

Paxton - Monday, June 21 at 6:00 p.m. - Tivnan Field

A special shout out to Stephanie Letts for advocating for the budget at the Holden
Town Meeting last Monday night and Sarah Lefebvre’s mom for being the 146th
attendee and officially creating a quorum for the meeting.

Summer Academy and ESY Educators

The district has informed us that the Summer Academy will be a holistic experience
for students and teachers. Arts & crafts, movement activities, and SEL will be
included in the daily schedule. There are openings for counselors, Art, and PE
teachers. Please look for the job postings in your buildings. If you would like to job
pair with another teacher, say take two of the four weeks or two of the four days per

week for the four weeks, the district is willing to accommodate this situation. Classes



will be held at Houghton Elementary School and Chocksett Middle School in Sterling
- both in the building and under a large tent. The hourly rate will be $35.00.

Mark your Calendar

The WREA's final Town Hall with Superintendent McCall will be held on Wednesday,
June 9, 2021 at 1:30 p.m. Our format will include reflections of the past year and
visions for next year. A link to the Google Form survey will be in next week’s
president’'s message.

Enjoy your weekend.
In unity,
Mary Shepherd

President WREA



